
Apply now for admission 
to school next year 

Is your child due to start school or transfer 
to a new school in September 2025?

If you live in North Tyneside apply online at 
my.northtyneside.gov.uk. Alternatively you 
can complete a paper application form. 
 
Apply if:  
•  Your child is due to start school for the first time, in 

September 2025 
 
•  Your child will move to the next stage of education, in 

September 2025 (for example from first to middle, from 
middle to high, or from primary to high 

 
Application deadlines: 
 
Your application needs to be submitted by: 
 
31 October, 2024 
for middle and high school applications.  
13 January, 2025 
for first and primary school applications. 
 
Full details of the council’s admission procedures, and how 
to apply, are available at my.northtyneside.gov.uk and in 
‘The Essential Guide to North Tyneside Schools’ brochure.

It’s quick, simple and secure to apply online at 
my.northtyneside.gov.uk 
 
We’ll confirm your application by email and you can change details on your application 
up until the deadline dates. 
 
You will also receive earlier confirmation of which school your child has been offered. 
 
If you have any questions, or need further help with your application, please email: 
school.admissions@northtyneside.gov.uk

From 9 September 2024 
you can apply for their place.


